
                                                                                         November 2013 
Dear Pastors & Friends,  
                            BAPTISMS, VBS, & SOUL SAVED 
      A week before the Vacation Bible School, Bro. Lopez baptized 
5 people of the church.  Praise the Lord!!  
      Bro. Lopez asked me to direct the 3-day VBS for the first 
time in a long while.  The Lord blessed with about 35 in 
attendance & 1 young girl made a profession of faith.  Praise the 
Lord!!!  Also, Karin taught the Beginner’s Class. 
      I led a man, Mike Gomez, to the Lord, who was brought by one 
of the faithful members of the church, Bro. Ruben Bravo. 
                             SEMI-ANNUAL MEETING 
    On Oct. 15-17, we had the privilege to attend the Semi-annual 
Fellowship meeting in Big Spring, TX, at the Trinity Baptist                                                       
Church, Dr. Randy Cotton, Pastor.  This church is one of our 
faithful supporting churches since May, 1977.  It was a special 
blessing to me, for in this meeting the Lord confirmed His calling 
to Big Spring, TX to start an Hispanic church. On the last day of 
the fellowship, Dr. Jerry Siler, President of IBFI, asked 
everyone to come forward for prayer. My wife, Karin, had prayed 
that the Lord would give us a soul before we left Big Spring. The 
Lord answered her prayer. I was able to lead a lady, Anna Lopez, 
to the Lord at the Furr’s Cafeteria.  What a blessing.!! 
                                        THANK YOU 
    We appreciate your prayers & financial support. Without your 
help, many souls would not have been won in Mexico & here in San 
Antonio, Tx.  Thank you once again for your love, prayers, and 
financial support over the years.  
 
                                                           TILL JESUS COMES, 
 
                                              TED & KARIN JOHNSON 


